
Schedule of Documents – Defence FOI 533/22/23 

 1 

Document Date Document description or title Pages  Decision  Reason for decision under the Act 

1 12/09/2011 Email: H&A – MAJGEN AJ Campbell 3 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under sections 47E(c), 47E(d) 
of the FOI Act. 

2 14/10/2011 Minute: DH&A - Queen’s Birthday 2012 
Honours List – Operational Nominations 

 
2 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 

3 14/10/2011 Minute: CA - Queen’s Birthday 2012 
Honours List – Operational Nominations 

 
2 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 

4 14/10/2011 Minute: HQJOC – Queen’s Birthday 
2012 Honours List Board 

 
3 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under sections 47E(c), 47E(d) 
of the FOI Act. 

5 14/10/2011 Document: Nomination for Half-Yearly 
Honours 

 
1 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 

6 20/10/2011 Email: Wording for J1/4 Clearance 
 

1 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 

7 21/11/2011 Email: DSC – Campbell, Angus John 
 

1 
 

Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 

8 Undated 
Document: To Be Awarded the 
Distinguished Service Cross – Major 
General Angus John Campbell AM 

 
2 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under sections 33(a)(i) and 
33(a)(iii) of the FOI Act. 



Schedule of Documents – Defence FOI 533/22/23 

 2 

Document Date Document description or title Pages  Decision  Reason for decision under the Act 

9 10/02/2012 Ministerial Submission and letter to GG 11 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 
 
Pages 3 – 4 and 6 - 8 removed as irrelevant under 
section 22 of the FOI Act. 

10 Undated 

DGBCSS brief to CDF – Nominations 
for the Queen’s Birthday 2012 Honours 
List 
 

9 Partial access 

Deletions made in accordance with section 22 of 
the FOI Act, on the grounds that the deleted 
material is exempt under section 47E(d) of the 
FOI Act. 
 
Pages 4 – 9 removed as irrelevant under section 22 
of the FOI Act. 

11 Undated Angus Campbell Travel Dates and 
Locations 1 Full access  

 
 
 
 


